From: Boyd, Jeffrey [mailto:boydj@stlouis-mo.gov]

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 7:16 PM

To: Tishaura Jones <jonestj@stlouis-mo.gov>

Cc: Darlene Green <greend@stlouis-mo.gov>; Carl Phillips <PhillipsCa@stltreasurer.org>; Runde, Steve
<RundeS@stlouis-mo.gov>; Michael Latour <mlatour@slmpd.org>; Jared Boyd <Boydja@stlouis-mo.gov>
Subject: Cupple Garage - SUNSHINE REQUEST FOR DOCUMENTS

Madam Treasurer,

Vo i
At the June 21, 2017 Street,Refuse and Lighting Hearing Ms. Michelle Smart testified that the Cupples Garage was
owned by a separate entity other than the City of St. Louis or the Parking Commission. | believe she said it was an entity
name St. Louis Parking Finance Corporation. 1 would like to have a copy of the corporate records of this organization.

Please consider this a Sunshine Request..

Jeffrey L. Boyd

Alderman, 22nd Ward

City of St. Louis

1200 Market St, Room 230
St. Louis, MO 63103

"Leadership is not about doing what's popular; it's about doing what's RIGHT"



